

Notice

Draft Determination

Dear Residents of Sark

I am writing to let you know that the responses my Office has received to the 23rd August Draft Determination, are now available on my website at www.epc.sark.gg. These have been sent to SEL in case it wishes to make representations on their content. SEL has a period of two weeks to do so.

My deliberations on electricity prices in Sark have been delayed because SEL, through its Advocates, requested two extensions to the 15th September deadline for submissions.

I expect to publish a Determination in the coming weeks, having considered all representations received.

Anthony White Commissioner

commissioner@epc.sark.gg 29th September 2022